December 27, 2024

Jeremy Burke
Zoning Administrator
Bay St. Louis, MS

Re: 117 Elaine Drive Variance request

Dear Jeremy,
We own the home at % ‘ é Elaine Drive.

I'would like to state my support of the set back variance Aubrey &
Michelle Brand are requesting for proposed home. It does not seem to
have a negative visual impact on the neighborhood.

Sincerely yours,




December 27, 2024
Jeremy Burke

Zoning Administrator
Bay St. Louis, MS

Re: 117 Elaine Drive Variance request

Dear Jeremy,

We own the home at / I 4' Elaine Drive.

I would like to state my support of the set back variance Aubrey &
Michelle Brand are requesting for proposed home. It does not seem to
have a negative visual impact on the neighborhood.

Sincerely yours,
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December 27, 2024

Jeremy Burke
Zoning Administrator
Bay St. Louis, MS

Re: 117 Elaine Drive Variance request

Dear Jeremy,
We own the home at /22 Elaine Drive.

I'would like to state my support of the set back variance Aubrey &
Michelle Brand are requesting for proposed home. It does not seem to
have a negative visual impact on the neighborhood.

Sincerely yours,
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December 27, 2024

Jeremy Burke
Zoning Administrator
Bay St. Louis, MS

Re: 117 Elaine Drive Variance request

Dear Jeremy,
We own the home at / g 2 Elaine Drive.

1 would like to state my support of the set back variance Aubrey &
Michelle Brand are requesting for proposed home. It does not seem to
have a negative visual impact on the neighborhood.

Sincerely yours,
WW yop




December 27, 2024

Jeremy Burke
Zoning Administrator
Bay St. Louis, MS

Re: 117 Elaine Drive Variance request

Dear Jeremy,
We own the homeat |30 Elaine Drive.

I'would like to state my support of the set back variance Aubrey &
Michelle Brand are requesting for proposed home. It does not seem to
have a negative visual impact on the neighborhood.

Sincerely yours,




December 27, 2024

Jeremy Burke
Zoning Administrator
Bay St. Louis, MS

Re: 117 Elaine Drive Variance request

Dear Jeremy,
We own the home at / ; ;\ Elaine Drive.

I would like to state my support of the set back variance Aubrey &
Michelle Brand are requesting for proposed home. It does not seem to
have a negative visual impact on the neighborhood.

Sincerely yours,




December 27, 2024
Jeremy Burke
Zoning Administrator

Bay St. Louis, MS

Re: 117 Elaine Drive Variance request

Dear Jeremy,
We own the home at ‘\(3 1 Elaine Drive.

I'would like to state my support of the set back variance Aubrey &
Michelle Brand are requesting for proposed home. It does not seem to
have a negative visual impact on the neighborhood.
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